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Traffic control is planned at the intersection of Pedley Road and  
Jurupa Road, Monday – Friday from 8:45 a.m. to 4 p.m.

Crews performing utility line relocation work in the 
Felspar St. western business plaza. 

Check out the progress on the Van Buren Blvd. bridge deck. 

PEDLEY ROAD / JURUPA ROAD
Traffic control planned Monday – Friday   8:45 a.m. – 4 p.m. 
Watch for contractors potholing on the roadway and in  
the intersection to prepare for intersection improvements 
that are coming soon. 

VAN BUREN BLVD BRIDGE Ironworkers continue to install 
rebar and crews are working on the bridge deck. Contractors 
are preparing for a scheduled concrete placement on the 
bridge deck the week of September 18. 

STORM WATER PUMP STATION Crews continue work to  
construct the electrical building. 
 
FELSPAR STREET BUSINESS PLAZA Contractors continue  
to relocate utilities in the business plaza west of Feldspar St. 
All business access is available. Crews are preparing for  
upcoming reinforced concrete box installation that will  
tie the Jurupa Road Undercross system, the Storm Water 
Pump Station, and the Bly Channel together to prevent 
flooding during storm events. 


